
CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
 

 SPORTS FIELD LIGHTING PROJECT 
 

COLUMBUS CAMPUS 
 

 
The project consists of providing and installing a new sports field lighting system and associated 
electrical equipment and system supports at the soccer softball lighting system located on the 
Columbus campus. 
 
 
The college received four bids for this project. They are as follows: 
 
  Commonwealth electric    $522,050.00. 
  Columbus, NE 
 
  Electrical Contracting Solutions   $529,270.00 
  Columbus, NE 
   
  Superior Lighting     $544,760.00 
  Omaha, NE 
 
  IES Commercial Inc.     $$570,048.00 
  Holdrege, NE 
 
   
 
 
    
The amount of $600,000.00 was budgeted for this project as part of the FY 2024 – 2025 Capital 
improvement.  
 
 
 
The College President recommends acceptance of the low acceptable bid from Commonwealth 
electric from Columbus Nebraska for $522,050.00 to provide the labor and materials for the 
sports field lighting project on the Columbus Campus. 


